
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – April 14, 2008 

 

Present:      John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

  

Guests:       Police Chief David Wentworth 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen denied as Zoning Permit Application for Edward Cenerizio/Deborah 

Corey, Map 230, Lot 5 as a variance would be required from the Board of Adjustment.  

The applicant may pursue a lot line adjustment with their abutter.  

 

CHIEF WENTWORTH met with the Selectmen to discuss Police Department business.  

Chief Wentworth received a commendation from Police Standards & Training for his 

support of Law Enforcement Training. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of April 7, 2008 seconded by 

MR. STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. BIELEFIELD, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, April 21, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard Bielefield 

Selectmen 

 

 

 


